
 

 

 
 
 
 
19th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we approach the transition days, I would like to remind you that students will 
be offered a free lunch over all 3 days. Please can you get in touch if your child 
has any dietary requirements which Aspen staff need to be aware of.  
 
We have also requested that students wear their primary school PE kit so that 
they are ready to participate in the Thrills and Skills event and fun run. This 
should include your son/daughter's primary PE uniform, no hoodies/leaver 
hoodies are allowed.  
 
We are working hard to get ready for what we hope will be a really exciting time 
for Y6. Please do get in touch if you have any questions. I will be in touch at the 
end of June with your child's group ready for Monday 1 July. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Johnson 
Assistant Headteacher (SENDCo and Designated Teacher) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


